EASTMAN KODAK COMPANY
PACIFIC NORTHERN SALES DIVISION
SAN FRANCISCO. CALIFORNIA




Announces

THE OPENING OF ITS NEW BUILDING

ON

Monday. October 27. 1958

3250 VAN NEss AVENUE
SAN FraNcisco

CALIFORNIA

Kodak’s Pacific Northern Sales Division has grown with the growing West, and these
modern facilities have been designed Lo better serve those who require our products.
Please visit us when you can.

A warm welcome awails you.
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